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From: PETER COOK
To: Tim Carroll
Cc: Diana DeBlase
Subject: Council on Aging Board Appt
Date: Friday, July 7, 2023 3:43:19 PM


Hi, Tim,
I would like to be considered for appointment to the Board of the Up-Island Council on
Aging. As you know, Sally served on that board for a number of years, and Joyce
asked me if I would be interested in succeeding her as a Chilmark Rep.
Thanks,
Peter
Peter B Cook
12 Heath Hen Way
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